

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"One of the most beautiful qualities of true friendship is to understand and to be understood."

Lucius Annaeus Seneca

September 15, 2016

Dear St. Stan's Families:

As the new year begins, it is exciting to see old friendships grow and new ones begin to develop. The beautiful thing about the students of St. Stan's is their depth of compassion and their willingness to extend themselves in caring to their peers. It is truly a blessing to be able to witness this.

It was a great pleasure for the faculty and me to meet so many parents on back to school night. I hope that the evening proved informative and allowed you a taste of what your child's day is like. Please remember that the lines of communication are always open and are an essential tool in making this year run smoothly and to help in your child's academic successes.

During the course of this year we will be offering "parent" classes that will help you help your child. The first evening class will be Home Work Help in October, please be on the look out for the information/sign up sheet. The following are some reminders of events on our calendar.

9/19 Grades 4-8 \$5.00 due for Skateboard Science Assembly

9/22 Individual pictures (if your preschooler is not here on Thursdays there will be another picture day in November for them)

9/26 Skateboard Science Assembly

9/30 School Walk a Thon (Pledges due that day, students to wear gym uniforms)

10/11 Due date for middle school students permission slips and field trip fee

Thank you for your continued support of our school and please know you are always in my prayers.

In His Peace.

Elena Malinconico, Principal